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	CPUC Grants Safety Certification for the Metro Gold Line Eastside Extension
Metro received a letter from the California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) granting us a Safety Certification for the Metro Gold Line Eastside Extension (MGLEE), which certifies the safety and security readiness of the MGLEE for revenue service operations beginning November 16, 2009.

As noted in the letter, CPUC staff has no major safety concerns in regards to the safety and security design, construction and operation of the MGLEE and is aware that the open construction punch list activities that do not impact the safe operation of the line will continue during the early phase of operation.

Metrolink Board Defers Fare Increase
 

Today, the Metrolink Board of Directors deferred taking action on a systemwide fare increase until the December 11, 2009 Board Meeting. The Metrolink Board will continue to consider alternatives, including service cuts, fare increases and deferring capital projects to provide additional operating subsidies, among other funding options.
Upcoming CEO Meetings & Events

Next week, I will be meeting with Director Ridley Thomas and participating as a guest speaker at the BizFed Luncheon. I will also be attending the SB 375 Regional Workshop in Ontario and participating as a keynote speaker at the ACE Fundraiser. In addition, I will attend the Regionwide CEO’s meeting and later taking part in the Mobility 21 Directors Meeting. 
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